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Be on the Lookout for OSHA’s Top Violations – 
FY2020 
Thursday, August 19, 2021, 1:00 p.m. EDT 
 
On 8/19/2021 at 1:00 p.m. EDT, the SMCX will host the “Be on 
the Lookout for OSHA’s Top Violations – FY2020” webinar. 

This webinar focuses on the Occupational Safety and Health 
Administration’s (OSHA’s) FY 2020 top violations and how those 
violations evolved over the last 10 years. The webinar provides 
information on items to look for and actions to take at your 
workplace to avoid OSHA citations related to the top violations. 

This introductory-level presentation will benefit personnel 
wanting to learn more about the OSHA most frequent violations. 
Personnel gaining the most benefit from this presentation may 
include: safety managers, safety and health (S&H) committee 
members, facility managers, supervisors, and employees. 

Please click the article headline or registration link here to register for this FREE webinar. 

NOTE:  We will be capping attendance at 100, so be sure to register early! 

For additional information on the SMCX’s services, please visit the SMCX-hosted website at:  
https://www.smscx.org/. 
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